
Dominican

DIOCESAN SHRINE OF SAINT MARGARET OF CASTELLO, O.P.
Kristen Phillips, Guild Secretary  |  614-240-5915

BULLETIN DEADLINE: 
Please submit bulletin items a minimum of one week in advance of publication to  
Keelin Johnson, Bulletin Editor, at keelinjohnson@stpatrickcolumbus.org. 

CONFESSIONS Monday-Friday, 12:15 p.m. until all are heard 
 Saturday: 4:00 p.m.  •  Sunday: thirty minutes before each Mass 

DEVOTIONS
The Holy Rosary follows the 7:00 a.m. and 11:45 a.m. Masses daily. The Dominican Rosary is prayed at 
4:30 p.m. on Saturdays and 8:30 a.m. on Sundays.
Eucharistic Adoration 12:15-8:00 p.m. on Tuesdays.
Novena to St. Margaret of Castello (with the veneration of her relic) follows the 7:00 a.m. and 
11:45 a.m. Masses on Wednesdays.
Holy Hour with Benediction 12:15-1:15 p.m. on Fridays.
Fatima Devotions follow the 7:00 a.m. Mass on First Saturdays.
All Night Eucharistic Adoration for Life Third Friday of the month from 8:00 p.m. until Benediction 
at 6:45 a.m. on Saturday, with recitation of the Holy Rosary at a local abortion facility following the 
Saturday 7:00 a.m. Mass.
All Night Eucharistic Adoration for Vocations Fourth Friday of the month from 8:00 p.m. until 
Benediction at 6:45 a.m. on Saturday.
Stations of the Cross (during Lent) 7:00 p.m. on Fridays.

The St. Gerard’s Mothers Blessing and enrollments in the Angelic Warfare Confraternity and  
the Rosary Confraternity are scheduled three times during the year after all Masses.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM   Sundays at 1:15 p.m. Please contact the parish office to schedule your 
child’s baptism. First-time parents must attend a baptism class on the second Wednesday of the month at 
7:00 p.m.

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY   Please contact the parish office at least nine months before your 
intended wedding date to fill out a Marriage Request Form. Non-parishioners must receive the permission of 
their pastor before scheduling their wedding at St. Patrick’s.

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK   Parishioners experiencing a medical emergency requiring the 
sacraments for someone in danger of death should call 614-224-9522, and press “8” to contact the priest on 
duty. Homebound parishioners who would like to schedule monthly visits from a priest and/or weekly visits 
from an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion to the Homebound should contact the parish office.

PARISH STAFF
Business Manager Frank Hartge, businessmanager@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-240-5911
Office Administrator Susan Krumlauf, office@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-240-5910
Director of Religious Education Sr. Leonarda Zielinska, O.P., sisterop@stpatrickcolumbus.org 
Director of Music Kathleen Tully, kathleen@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-224-9522, ext.152

280 N. Grant Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

614-224-9522  |  Fax 614-240-5928 
office@stpatrickcolumbus.org 
www.stpatrickcolumbus.org

PASTOR 
Fr. Paul Marich, O.P. | 614-240-5917 
frpaulmarich@stpatrickcolumbus.org

PAROCHIAL VICARS
Fr. Albert Dempsey, O.P. | 614-240-5919  

fralbert@ stpatrickcolumbus.org
Fr. Michael Donahue, O.P. | 614-240-5925  
frmichaeldonahue@stpatrickcolumbus.org
Fr. Edmund Ditton, O.P. | 614-240-5914

IN RESIDENCE
Fr. Stephen Dominic Hayes, O. P. 

Prior, St. Patrick Priory 
stephen.dominic.hayes@opeast.org

Fr. Paul J. Keller, O.P. 
Director, Office of Divine Worship 

divineworship@columbuscatholic.org
Fr. Thomas Blau, O.P.  

Barnabas Ministry  
frthomasblauop@gmail.com
Fr. Juan Macias Marquez, O.P. 

Hospital Chaplain
juan.macias.marquez@opeast.org

MASS SCHEDULE
Monday-Friday 7:00 & 11:45 a.m. 
Saturday 7:00 a.m., Vigil 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday 7:00, 9:00, 10:30 a.m. &  

12:00 Noon (ad orientem) 
Holy Days of Obligation: Vigil 6:30 p.m.,  

7:00 & 10:00 a.m.,  
12:00 Noon (ad orientem), 6:30 p.m.

Dominican Friars

February 23, 2025  •  Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time



From the Desk of the Pastor
This weekend, we are honored to welcome Fr. Basil Cole, O.P., 
to St. Patrick’s. Father Basil was a professor and spiritual director 
at the Dominican House of Studies for many of us friars, and he 
will be preaching at all Masses this weekend, and will deliver 
the 2nd Annual Aquinas Lecture on Tuesday evening.

Father Basil is a native of San Francisco, and received his doctorate 
in sacred theology (S.T.D.) from the Angelicum in Rome. He has 
had an extensive career in teaching, and is a noted writer and 
speaker on moral theology and bioethics. In 2024, Father Basil 
received the Master of Sacred Theology (S.T.M.), the highest 
academic degree bestowed by the Dominican Order (with prestige 
higher than a doctorate!). At nearly 88 years young, Father Basil 
isn’t slowing down, continuing to preach parish missions and 
teach classes (and did I mention that he’s a jazz pianist?!). A few 
months ago, he offered to come and preach at St. Patrick’s, and 
there was no way I could turn down a visit from such an esteemed 
Dominican friar! I thought that giving this year’s Aquinas Lecture 
would be the perfect fit for this accomplished professor!

Father Basil’s lecture on Tuesday night is titled, “Pull the Plug! 
It’s a Waste of Money: Moral Guidance on Difficult Medical 
Decisions.” He will be examining a number of topics regarding 
end-of-life care, and Catholic teaching on these matters. I think 
it is a very timely topic, as many in our world today see those 
who are sick or elderly as a burden, and measure care based on 
cost rather than caring for the human person. In a number of 
countries, and now states throughout our country, euthanasia 
has been legalized. Father Basil’s talk will give us a number of 
insights on how we can respond to secular arguments in support 
of euthanasia, while helping us deepen our understanding of 
Catholic teaching on the dignity of the human person and 
end-of-life care. Everyone is invited to attend the 2nd Annual 
Aquinas Lecture this Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. in Aquinas Hall, and 
light refreshments will be served following the presentation.

Believe it or not, next Sunday is the final Sunday before Lent! 
We’ve been collecting old blessed palms in the Gallery all month, 
and next weekend, we will burn those palms in preparation 
for Ash Wednesday. All are welcome to come to a special palm 
burning ceremony in the parish center courtyard after the 
Noon Mass. This will be a chance for one last celebration before 
entering into Lent.

God bless you,
Fr. Paul, O.P.

FRIENDLY REMINDER: NEW PROCEDURE
FOR REQUESTING MASS INTENTIONS
Please remember that the Dominican friars have adjusted the 
process for requesting Mass intentions. Mass intentions may no 
longer be scheduled over the phone or by email but must be 
made in person at the parish office or mailed to the office (with 
the check for the stipend). Mass intention requests without a 
stipend will not be scheduled until the stipend has been received, 
and stipends can no longer be paid by credit card or through 
WeShare. Checks should be made out to: “Dominican Friars” 
or “St. Patrick Priory.” Individuals are limited to requesting 
six (6) Mass intentions for parish Masses in the church, but 
may request an unlimited number of private Masses offered 
in the friars’ chapel in the priory. Finally, the Mass book for 
2026 will not be opened until September of this year, in order 
to accommodate better planning for Mass novena intentions 
and the Mass intention requirements of the friars (such as the 
weekly Mass intentions for the people of the parish, or for the 
deceased Dominicans).

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEWLY BAPTIZED
Lincoln Philip Serfozo, son of Laurence and Sara Serfozo 
  February 9th
Edmund Zibin Soccorsi, son of Robert and Jennifer Soccorsi
  February 16th
Weston James Tuttle, son of Matthew and Brynn Tuttle
  February 16th

Confraternity 
of 
Christian  Mothers    

Saint Patrick Church

First & Third
Thursdays 7-9pm

First Thursday 
Adoration, Confession & Fellowship.

Third Thursday 
Guest Speaker, Prayer & Fellowship.

AQUINAS HALL



PRAY FOR THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED
Marcia Kleinpaste – December 14, 2024
Jym Ganahl – February 3rd 
Robert “Bob” Farrington, Sr. – February 8th
Eugene Gordon – February 12th

COLLECTING OLD BLESSED PALMS
In preparation for Ash Wednesday, please bring in your old 
blessed palms and leave them in the basket in the Gallery 
anytime before Sunday, March 2nd. Everyone is invited to 
a palm burning ceremony in the parish center courtyard, 
immediately after the Noon Mass on Sunday, March 2nd, which 
is the final Sunday before Ash Wednesday.

BAPTISM CLASS FOR FIRST-TIME PARENTS
The next session will be March 12 at 7:00 p.m. Please 
preregister in the parish office by Monday, March 10. Future 
classes will be on the 2nd Wednesday of each month.

MASS SCHEDULE  
AND INTENTIONS

SATURDAY, February 22
	 5:00 p.m.	 Audrey Conway

SUNDAY, February 23 – 
7TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Kathleen O’Connor Kraus
	 9:00 a.m.	 Michael Schoen
	 10:30 a.m.	 Kevin Gordon and All Deployed Military
		    and Their Families
	 12:00 p.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors

MONDAY, February 24
	 7:00 a.m.	 Living and Deceased Members
		    of the Letzelter Family
	 11:45 a.m.	 Deceased Parents, Benefactors, Familiars, 
		    Brothers, and Sisters of the Order of Preachers

TUESDAY, February 25
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Kathleen Krauss
	 11:45 a.m.	 John Patrick Conway & Family

WEDNESDAY, February 26
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Helen Richards
	 11:45 a.m.	 The Hoy Boys

THURSDAY, February 27
	 7:00 a.m.	 +John Patrick Mullen
	 11:45 a.m.	 +Antoinette Cervi

FRIDAY, February 28
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Madeline Peters
	 11:45 a.m.	 +Mary Carmen Cupito

SATURDAY, March 1
	 7:00 a.m.	 Noah R. Budd
	 5:00 p.m.	 +Bill and Mary Ann McCarrick

SUNDAY, March 2 – 
8TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	 7:00 a.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors
	 9:00 a.m.	 Tom Ryan and Julie Lynch
	 10:30 a.m.	 Christopher Schoen
	 12:00 p.m.	 +Victor Dosch

BULLETIN DEADLINES 
Deadline for March 9 is February 28
Deadline for March 16 is March 7
Deadline for March 23 is March 14
Submit at: keelinjohnson@stpatrickcolumbus.org

DATES TO REMEMBER
Sunday, February 23
St. Gerard Mother’s Blessing after all Masses
	 10:15 a.m.	 CCD (PH, AH, 2nd FL.)
	 1:15 p.m.	 Baptism (Gallery)
Monday, February 24
	 6:30 p.m.	 AHG (PH, AH)
Tuesday, February 25
	12:15-8:00 p.m.	 Eucharistic Adoration (Church)
	 7:00 p.m.	 High School Youth Ministry 
		    (PH, Ch., Lib.)
	 7:00 p.m.	 2nd Annual Aquinas Lecture (AH)
Wednesday, February 26
	 9:30 a.m.	 Women’s Book Study (AH)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Choir (PH)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Martha-Mary Circle (Kolbe)
	 7:00 p.m.	 OCIA (AH)
	 7:30 p.m.	 Catholic in Recovery (Lib., DePorres)
Thursday, February 27
	 9:30 a.m.	 Martha-Mary Circle (Kolbe)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Christ in the City
Friday, February 28
	 9:00 a.m.	 CGS (AH, 2nd Fl., Bsmt.)
	 8:00 p.m.	 All Night Adoration for Vocations
Saturday, March 1
	 7:30 a.m.	 Fiat 90 (Lib.)
	 7:30 a.m.	 That Man is You (AH)
	 9:30 a.m.	 Chorus Angelorum (PH)
Sunday, March 2
Donut Sunday; Burning of the Palms after Noon Mass
	 10:15 a.m.	 CCD (PH, AH, 2nd FL.)
	 1:15 p.m.	 Baptism (Gallery)



THE APPEAL 2024
Thanks to all who have made gifts or 
pledges for The Appeal. If you have 
not donated yet, it’s not too late! 
All donations above and beyond our 
diocesan goal will be returned to 
St. Patrick Parish 100% and will help 
support our Parish Center roof and lighting projects. As of 
February 11, our parish has received $231,316.50 in pledges 
and donations, which is $77,679.80 over our goal. Thank you 
for your generosity! Please visit columbuscatholicgiving.org to 
donate to The Appeal through the end of March. 

OFFICE PERSONNEL UPDATE FROM FATHER PAUL
Once again, our parish office will be going through some turnover. Susan Krumlauf, who joined us in November as our new 
Office Administrator, has accepted a new position at Ohio Health; her last day at St. Patrick’s was Friday. We wish Susan well 
on her new endeavor!
 
After 42 years with Susan Livingston in the parish office, we’re realizing just how invaluable she was to our parish, and all the 
work that she did! The recent turnover of secretaries has caused us to redistribute duties that Susan used to do, and the latest 
resignation has made us re-evaluate how we could best structure the office personnel.
 
With this in mind, I am happy to announce that Patti Phillips, who has worked at St. Patrick’s part-time for 12 years as an 
office support member, will move to a full-time position as the Office Manager. However, Patti will not be working the 
reception desk regularly, as Susan Livingston did in the past. Patti will continue her invaluable work maintaining our parish 
census, database, and registrations, as well as helping Frank Hartge, our business manager, with envelope management. Patti 
will also oversee the sacramental records (which she has been doing recently) and oversee our great team of office support 
staff. She will be the main contact person for room reservations and scheduling at the parish (this will be important for 
ministry leaders or other volunteers to know as we go forward).
 
While Patti may step in at the reception desk as needed (as well as on certain Saturdays), her work will mostly be done at 
her office in the back of the parish office suite. At the reception desk, we will have a number of office support staff members, 
all with different duties, working on various days throughout the week. Sheila Tuttle, who has been working as the Sunday 
receptionist for many years, will be working on Tuesdays and Thursdays as well. She will also be responsible for maintaining 
orders for the office, sacristy, and pantry supplies (which will be important for ministries to know, if they use the kitchen 
regularly). Keelin Johnson, who has been working as the Saturday receptionist for the last several months, will continue this 
work, as well as her fine work as the bulletin editor (bulletin announcements should always go to Keelin, not the main office).
 
This leaves us with an open position - we are hiring a part-time administrative assistant, who can work at the reception 
desk on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. Our new team member will carry out all necessary 
reception duties and will also be the parish coordinator for safe environment (working closely with the Safe Environment 
Office at the Diocese of Columbus). This new job was posted this week. If you’re interested, or know someone who is 
interested, consider applying today. Contact our business manager, Frank Hartge, for more information.
 
One major change with this new shift of personnel is that the office will close on weekdays at 2:00 p.m., instead of 3:00 p.m. 
We apologize for any inconvenience. These new hours mean that the office will have consistent hours seven days a week: 9:00 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. In the interim, there may be some days when the office will be closed until we have a full team in place. 
Please bear with us through this time of turnover.

Please pray for our parish and our office staff as we navigate this transition of personnel.



“Pull the Plug -
It’s a Waste of Money”:

Moral Guidance on 
Difficult Medical Decisions

2nd Annual 
Aquinas Lecture

T u e s d a y ,  F e b r u a r y  2 5 ,  2 0 2 5
7 : 0 0 p m    A q u i n a s  H a l l

L i g h t  r e f r e s h m e n t s  t o  f o l l o w

FR. BASIL COLE, O.P.,  S.T.D.,  S.T.M.
Fr. Basil Cole is a Dominican Friar of the Province of St. Joseph, and
a Professor Emeritus at the Pontifical Faculty of the Immaculate
Conception in Washington, D.C. He has taught and written
extensively on Catholic bioethical topics, and other areas of moral
theology. He holds a doctorate from the Angelicum in Rome, and in
2024 received the Master of Sacred Theology, the Dominican
Order’s highest academic degree.





THE CATHOLIC TIMES SUBSCRIPTION MONTH
Thank you to all new and returning readers of The Catholic 
Times online and in print. It’s not too late to subscribe for the 
upcoming year for a minimum donation of $26.00. Sign up 
online at catholictimescolumbus.org under the subscribe tab. 
You’ll find The Catholic Times very useful to keep up on Bishop 
Earl Fernandes and news/events throughout the diocese and 
the Catholic Church. Consider giving The Catholic Times to a 
friend or relative as a gift.

THAT MAN IS YOU
Men of the parish, you are invited to TMIY fellowship on 
Saturday mornings in Aquinas Hall. We start at approximately 
7:40 a.m., right after the 7:00 a.m. Saturday Mass (please note 
on First Saturdays of each month, we will start at approximately 
8:25 a.m., after Fatima Devotions in the church). Grow in faith 
& friendship with other men striving to know the Lord better! 
Any questions, call Kevin McNamara at 614-598-8405.

CATHOLIC IN RECOVERY
Wednesday Nights – 7:30-8:30 p.m. St. Patrick Parish Library 
Catholic Sacramental recovery resources for those seeking 
freedom from alcoholism and drug addiction. For more 
information, please visit: www.catholicinrecovery.com or 
contact Jon at circolumbus@gmail.com or 614-588-4022. If 
you cannot attend on Wednesdays, please join us at St. Peter 
Church, 6899 Smoky Row Road, Columbus, OH 43235 on 
Monday evenings from 8:00-9:00 p.m.

CATHOLIC MEN’S LUNCHEON – 
FRIDAY, MARCH 7, 2025 – 

Awarding of the 2025 Catholic Man of the Year by 
The Most Reverend Earl K. Fernandes,  

Bishop of Columbus.
Please join us on Friday, March 7 at St. Patrick Church for a 
luncheon honoring the 2025 Catholic Man of the Year with His 
Excellency Bishop Fernandes. The March CMOY luncheon 
is sponsored by The Catholic Foundation. More information 
about The Catholic Foundation is available at https://catholic-
foundation.org/. If you are interested in sponsoring a luncheon, 
contact David Kilanowski at dkilano@aol.com. Holy Mass 
(optional) begins at 11:45 a.m. followed by lunch at 12:10 p.m. 
and the formal awarding of the 2025 Catholic Man of the Year 
by Bishop Fernandes. No reservations are necessary. $12.00 
covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend! Don’t miss 
our next luncheon on Friday, April 4, 2025, featuring 
Justin Fatica who will give a talk entitled, “Hard as 
Nails.” The April luncheon is sponsored by The Joseph 
Group. Please mark your calendar to attend.

COLUMBUS FRASSATI SOCIETY
invites those in their 20s and 30s to:

Christ in the City, 7:00 p.m., Thursday, February 27th, 
St. Patrick Church.

Come for Eucharistic adoration, Confessions, and Dominican 
Compline (night prayer) followed by fellowship in Aquinas 
Hall. Please be sure to enter the building through the back 
doors by the St. Patrick parking lot. 

BALLROOM DANCE CRASH COURSE + PARTY
7:00-9:00 p.m. Saturday, March 1st 

Ballroom Dance Experience 
(3773 Park Mill Run Drive Suite 108, Hilliard, OH)

Cost: $10.00 cash/Venmo/PayPal
We’re planning a dance party! We’ve hired a professional 
instructor to teach us the basics of a few ballroom and line 
dances, and then we’ll get to dance together to some popular 
music. No experience or partner necessary! $10.00/person (cash/
paypal to sarahsfrassatiwallet@gmail.com, choose “send 
money to a friend”/venmo to @sarahsfrassatiwallet, phone last 
4: 1614). RSVP to columbusfrassatisociety@gmail.com 
appreciated but not necessary. To find the party, go in through 
the doors between CAM Market and the Hot Pot restaurant. 
Contact Sarah with questions: 937-212-1614.



CATHOLIC FOUNDATION AWARDS GRANTS!
On January 28, Christy Stephy, one of the Development Officers of the Catholic Foundation, presented checks to Fr. Paul 
Marich, O.P. and Fr. Thomas Blau, O.P., for the grants awarded by the Foundation in the recent 2024 Responsive Grants 
cycle.

Parish Center Roof Replacement
The parish is facing the necessity to replace the roof on the Parish Center in 2025.

The roof had been installed in 2003 with the new construction of the parish center, reportedly with 50 year shingles.  
Over the last several months, as an increasing number of leaks were developing in the 20-year-old parish center roof, 
different roofers were summoned to investigate. Each firm reported the original roof installation was faulty and not enough 
ventilation had been provided. Thus, the roof has over-heated for 20 years making the shingles brittle, causing their failure.

Additionally, the priory roof is over thirty years old, and in need of replacement.

The total cost of replacing the two roofs will approach $200,000.00.

We applied for a grant from the Catholic Foundation to assist in the funding of this important and expensive project, and 
were awarded $10,000.00, for which we thank the Foundation.

Barnabas Ministry
Many diocesan priests encounter difficulty when they desire to take vacation, attend a retreat, or take sick days. They often 
have to call 10 to 15 priests to find someone to cover for the sacramental schedule of their parish (or multiple parishes).

The Barnabas Ministry was started by Fr. Thomas Blau, O.P., a Dominican friar well known to members of St. Patrick’s. His 
goal is to make the task of finding coverage for Masses and confession times much easier for the priests of the Diocese of 
Columbus. With one call to Fr. Thomas, if the dates are open on his schedule, the diocesan priest can get coverage for a day, 
a week, or longer if needed. Fr. Thomas ensures that the parish’s sacramental schedule can be maintained during a parish 
pastor’s absence. 

The Diocese of Columbus pays Fr. Thomas a salary to keep him “on retainer”, thus no fee is required of the parish which he 
helps. But his insurance – health, dental, and auto-related – is not covered and is a significant expense to St. Patrick Priory. 
The Catholic Foundation awarded a grant of $20,000.00 to cover these expenses.

St. Patrick Church, and St. Patrick Priory, thank the Catholic Foundation for these grants! 

The Catholic Foudation
The Catholic Foundation is a non-profit, charitable organization that receives and manages assets to provide perpetual 
funding for the parishes, schools and ministries within the 23-county Diocese of Columbus. The Foundation’s Board of 
Trustees is comprised of Church, business and civic leaders who represent various regions of the Diocese. The Catholic 
Foundation inspires giving and assists donors to provide for the long-term needs of the Diocese of Columbus. For more 
information, go to catholic-foundation.org



SUNDAY COLLECTION 
Sunday 2/16/2025	 Actual	 Budget	 Over/Under
Weekly Offertory:	 $31,189.00 	 $20,448.00	 $10,741.00
Other Income (parish activities, programs):	 $1,192.00 	 $1,488.00 	 ($296.00)
Capital Repairs Fund 	 $1,110.00 	  $250.00 	 $860.00

Total Income:	 $33,491.00  	  $22,186.00 	 $11,305.00
Year to Date Offertory:	 YTD Actual	 YTD Budget	 YTD Over/Under
	 $941,094.00 	 $950,796.00	 ($9,702.00)

Our historic church and the parish center 
are maintained through your generosity!

2nd Collections (Diocesan, Dominican, Other)
Little Margaret’s Charity	 $320.00
Total Offerings from 2nd Collections:	 $320.00 

https://stpatrickcolumbus. 
weshareonline.org

FISH FRIES AT  
        ST. PATRICK 

                   Downtown Columbus | 280 N. Grant Ave. 
Park east side of church 

MARCH 7, 14, 21 & 28 | April 4 & 11 

5 pm to 7 pm (Sta+ons of the Cross 7 pm) 
Menu (Dine-in or carryout):                    Cost (cash or credit/debit card): 
Fried Cod or Baked Fish Senior (65+): $10 
Baked Potato or Sweet Potato, or Fries                             Adult (13-64): $12 
Mac ‘n Cheese                                                                        Children (5-12): $6 
Cole Slaw                                                                                     (Includes 1 piece of fish and pancakes if desired) 
Desserts, Beverages Included                                            Family: $45 | Children 4 and under FREE 

 
 

Sponsored by Knights of Columbus Council #11207 
To see the mission of our Council go to www.kofc11207.org/about-us 

To join our Council, go to www.kofc.org/join 



AA  SSaaccrreedd  TTrruusstt  

ssiinnccee  11885500

catholiccemeteriesofcolumbus.org

 St. Joseph Cemetery Lockbourne
 Resurrection Cemetery Lewis Center
 Holy Cross Cemetery  Pataskala
 Mt. Calvary Cemetery  Columbus

A good, true, and beautiful K-12 education.

2000 Polaris Parkway | ColumbusClassical.org
614-245-5547

Teaching knowledge.  Forming virtue.
Screen-free | Joyful | Rigorous
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Jack W. Stickle, II – Proprietor

EASTWAY SUPPLIES
Wholesale Plumbing & Heating

1561 Alum Creek Drive

614-252-3650

694 Moon Rd. | hvacnorthland.com | 614-268-3933
24/7 Emergency Service | 100% Satisfaction Guarantee

Jim Atkinson, CFP, AIF, MPAS
Managing Director

www.cbuscapital.com
“Our business is helping yours.”

Virtual Psychiatry Holistic Care
Dr. Justin Hendricks

Book a virtual appointment at:
MirrorHealthClinic.com

Holy MatriMony is 
one Man and  
one WoMan

Buoni Remodeling LLC   From Start to Finish...

Jeff Buoni, Contractor     614-560-5482
www.buoniremodeling.com

HEATING AND COOLING
RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Gas • Oil • Electric • Heat Pumps • Humidifiers
1296 Dublin Road • www.Favret.com • 614-488-5211

CENTRAL LOCATION 
403 E. Broad St. 

614-221-6665

NORTHWEST LOCATION 
4661 Kenny Rd. 

614-451-5900
www.egan-ryan.com

JIM & CHRIS VONAU
Attorneys and Fellow Catholics

Estate Planning, Real Estate and GP
614-744-4102 & 614-744-4145

JIM & CHRIS VONAU
Attorneys and Fellow Catholics

Estate Planning, Real Estate and GP
614-744-4102 & 614-744-4145

Teri Gilmore, Realtor, ABR 
Parishioner
GILMORE GROUP HOMES 
614-579-5149
TeriGilmoreRealtor@gmail.com 
www.GilmoreGroupHomes.com

THE PROFESSION ALL LLC
Established and Operating since 1993

A Complete Building Maintenance Company
CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR FREE ESTIMATE AND QUOTE

614-496-4438 • theprofessionall4438@gmail.com

Plumbing – Heating – Cooling
614-299-7700

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1967

(614) 851-0099

In Gratitude to
St. Patrick 

Catholic Church
 –The Pultz Family

Scan the QR code 
below to

access our
WeShare

Online Giving.

Eternal World Television Network

ewtn.com

Dr. James B. Albright
Dr. Stephen E. Schnulo

Dr. Jonathan J. Lytle
Family Eye Care

89 E. Wilson Bridge Rd., Worthington
614-885-7464

Lee Ann Clements
Marlene A. Clements

Mary Tonneman
Norman L. Clements

MATER DEI ACADEMY
Private Education in a Catholic EnvironmentPrivate Education in a Catholic Environment

Using the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic ChurchUsing the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic Church
Since 1971 • Grades K-8Since 1971 • Grades K-8

614-231-1984    www.materdeiacademy.org

M.A.  SOUDERS Inc.

Professional Fertilization & Turf Management
614-875-3122

7910 Main St., Orient • masouders.com

914 W. BROAD ST., COLS.
614-224-2422 • 224-2901• 224-9706 (Fax)

Carry-Out Orders Available • M-Sat. 6-3  Sun. 7-2

LET’S NAVIGATE
CANCER TOGETHER

Cindy Cathcart
https://thecancerteam.com/
info@thecancerteam.com

Oldest American & Italian Restaurant in Columbus – Since 1929

RISTORANTE di FAMIGLIA
Catering “For All Occasions” • Banquet Room for Large and Small Parties

614-236-1392 • FAX 614-236-1935
1210 S. James Road, Columbus

Open Mondays for special occasions & parties of 40 or more

The Glanzman Group
“We’re all you need to know about Real Estate”

614-296-6870
matt@theglanzmangroup.com

Serving Columbus and surrounding areas 
for over 30 yearsMatthew Glanzman, CRS

ABUNDANT LIFE CAPITAL
Mission-driven, Investing prioritizing,
capital preservation, growth, and
charitable impact

Adam Pasternack
Founder and Managing Principal
614.361.0276
abundantlifecapital


